GEELONG GRAMMAR SCHOOL®

EXCEPTIONAL EDUCATION

Friday 10 December 2021
Dear Families and Friends of Geelong Grammar School,
COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus) — Update #62 as at 6.30pm on Friday 10 December

Timbertop

It is a pleasure to report that the School has just received notification from the Department of Health (DoH)
advising our Timbertop campus may now “stand down public health actions”. Accordingly, | confirm there is no
further need for students or staff to comply with any further testing or isolation requirements.

What evolved across the past 24 hours is not at all what any of us expected. The Timbertop spirit rose to this
unexpected challenge with pragmatism, professionalism, and a healthy and appropriate dose of humour. We
share the frustrations of many families yet there is no choice in circumstances such as these but to follow
specific DoH directions.

| thank you all for your forbearance and flexibility. | particularly commend our Head of Campus, Tom Hall, and
our terrific Timbertop team.

Christmas blessings to you all.
Yours sincerely,

l P &ae,

Rebecca Cody
Principal



